Dear SuperIntendent Posley and Members of the Board:

MPS - Board Governance

On behalf of the student bodies at Riverside University High School, Audubon Technology and Communication Center, and Bay View High School, we are reaching out about the district's policy on electronic communication devices - Administrative Policy 8.51. Our focus is on cell phone usage.

Efforts to prevent or control our usage of cell phones are not working, so we are working together to think of ideas that schools can implement. This school year, you have consistently said that you want to hear student voice and ideas. Please consider scheduling an item on this topic for a committee agenda so that we can present our perspectives and ideas for improving the district's cell phone policy.

Thank you, and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Respectfully,

Imani Anderson **Proud Sophmore Riverside High School**

Taylen Nash **Proud Junior Riverside High School** Murie 15

Ahmaria Hollowell **Proud Junior** Riverside High School

Liliana Syhaketh Proud Junior Riverside High School

Proud Senior Riverside High School

Arlinda Yang **Proud Junior**

Riverside High School

Proud Junio Bay View High School

Darrion Whitfield Proud Sophomore Audubon